
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Monthly Committee Report  –  August 10, 2021 
 

Submit Report to:  lwsccouncilofexcellence@gmail.com 
 
Committee:     Special Events     
Officer/Chair:    Betty Martin     
Committee Members:  Brenda Johnson, Dorothy Wright, Thomas  
     Powe, Barbara Johnson     
  
1. Activities Completed for the Previous Month:      
 

• Special Events completed another successful event.  The LWSC 
“Fun In the Sun Reunion Picnic” in the Parking Lot was well 
received.  We were challenged in the 11th hour to make available 
more CDC guidelines and collect more data to ensure the health 
and safety of all attendees.   
 

• Committee had two meetings during the Month of July for planning 
purposes. 

 
• Committee discussed plans for our future events.   

   
2. Activities Planned for the Future:   
 

• Committee plans to host a Drama Skit during Senior Center Month 
during in September; a LWSC HOLIDAY BINGO Game in 
November; and in December, A Very Holiday Special event.  
Those dates to be determined as well.  
 

3. Motion/Stated for COE Executive Committee Consideration, 
Resolution and/or Recommendations:      

• None at this time. 
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• 4. Action/Approval Required by the COE Executive 
Committee:  None at this time.  

 
5. Action/Approval Required by the LWSC Staff:   No. 
 
 
6.   Opportunities for Celebration:  None.    

 
 

 


